
PLANNING 
Town of Chapel Hill 

405 Luther 

May 2, 2007 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, Cathy Andrews and Phil Mason, hereby certify that on April 27, 2007, in compliance with 
State statutes, a notice of the proposed rezoning identified as the Downtown Economic 
Development Initiative: Parking Lot Five Development, Zoning Atlas Amendment and Special 
Use Permit, was sent by first-class mail, postage pre-paid, to all owners of property abutting the 
property proposed to be rezoned. The list of owners and addresses was submitted by the 
applicant, and was prepared from Orange County Land Records Department. 

A nistrative Clerk for Planning Department 


